
Language Arts Lesson Plan Week 22
Pre-AP Language Arts: January 27 - 31, 2020

MON. JAN. 27TH

Daze & DIBELS
Assessment

Standards
RL.6.10 , RI.6.10

Engage
How will you capture the
student's interest? What
questions should students ask
themselves?

I will

Explore
Describe what kinds of hands-
on/minds-on activities students
will be doing

Explain
List higher order thinking
questions which teachers will
use to solicit student
explanations and help them to
justify their explanations.

Question 1:
Question 2:

Extend
Describe how students will
develop a more sophisticated
understanding of the concept

Students will

TUE. JAN. 28TH

DIBELS Assessment

Standards
RL.6.10 , RI.6.10

Engage
How will you capture the
student's interest? What
questions should students ask
themselves?

I will

Explore
Describe what kinds of hands-
on/minds-on activities students
will be doing

Explain
List higher order thinking
questions which teachers will
use to solicit student
explanations and help them to
justify their explanations.

Question 1:
Question 2:

Extend
Describe how students will
develop a more sophisticated
understanding of the concept

Students will

Evaluate

WED. JAN. 29TH

DIBELS Assessment

Standards
RL.6.10 , RI.6.10

Engage
How will you capture the
student's interest? What
questions should students ask
themselves?

I will

Explore
Describe what kinds of hands-
on/minds-on activities students
will be doing

Explain
List higher order thinking
questions which teachers will
use to solicit student
explanations and help them to
justify their explanations.

Question 1:
Question 2:

Extend
Describe how students will
develop a more sophisticated
understanding of the concept

Students will

Evaluate

THU. JAN. 30TH

DIBELS Assessment

Standards
RL.6.10 , RI.6.10

Engage
How will you capture the
student's interest? What
questions should students ask
themselves?

I will

Explore
Describe what kinds of hands-
on/minds-on activities students
will be doing

Explain
List higher order thinking
questions which teachers will
use to solicit student
explanations and help them to
justify their explanations.

Question 1:
Question 2:

Extend
Describe how students will
develop a more sophisticated
understanding of the concept

Students will

Evaluate

FRI. JAN. 31ST

Narrative Writing

Standards
CCR.W.3 , CCR.W.4 , CCR.W.5 ,
CCR.W.6 , CCR.W.10 , CCR.L.1 ,
CCR.L.2 , CCR.L.3 , CCR.L.6

Engage
How will you capture the student's
interest? What questions should
students ask themselves?

Introduce the day's lesson on
narrative writing.  

Explore
Describe what kinds of hands-
on/minds-on activities students
will be doing

Students will stay on task to
provide input for discussion.
Students will interact with the
teacher and class as they
discuss the characteristics of
narrative writing. 

Explain
List higher order thinking
questions which teachers will use
to solicit student explanations and
help them to justify their
explanations.

Question 1:  What are the
characteristics of narrative
writing mentioned in the
handout?



Evaluate
How will students demonstrate
that they have achieved the
lesson objective?

Students will

Differentiation and/or
Accommodations
Preferential seating; paper copy
of notes; text to speech;
extended time; peer grouping

How will students demonstrate
that they have achieved the
lesson objective?

Students will

Differentiation and/or
Accommodations
Preferential seating; paper copy
of notes; text to speech;
extended time; peer grouping

How will students demonstrate
that they have achieved the
lesson objective?

Students will

Differentiation and/or
Accommodations
Preferential seating; paper copy
of notes; text to speech;
extended time; peer grouping

How will students demonstrate
that they have achieved the
lesson objective?

Students will

Differentiation and/or
Accommodations
Preferential seating; paper copy
of notes; text to speech;
extended time; peer grouping

Question 2: How does
narrative writing differ from
expository or informational
writing
 

Extend
Describe how students will develop
a more sophisticated
understanding of the concept

Students will a sophisticated
understanding of narrative
writing as they read, interact,
and discuss narrative writing.

Evaluate
How will students demonstrate
that they have achieved the lesson
objective?

Students will demonstrate the
lesson objective is achieved as
they use the characteristics
and techniques are evident in
their writing.

Differentiation and/or
Accommodations
Preferential seating; paper copy of
notes; text to speech; extended
time; peer grouping


